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Raszka Shelley

From: Henry Loeb <helothex@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 8:45 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

If Oregon has any hope of getting a slice of my annual tourist dollars, I'll give you a take it to the bank promise, 
you better vote AGAINST HB3515. You take wolves off the state endangered species list and you will never 
see me visit Oregon again. 
 
Truly, 
 
Henry Loeb 
Box 241999 
Memphis TN 38124-1999 


